
  PUBLIC 
 HEARING 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT AT 10:00 AM  ON THURSDAY, JANUARY 19, 2017, IN THE 

COMMISSIONER'S HEARING ROOM, 2051 KAEN ROAD, OREGON CITY, OREGON THERE 

SHALL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BY AND BEFORE THE CLACKAMAS COUNTY BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS ON THE BOUNDARY CHANGE PROPOSAL LISTED BELOW.  INTERESTED 

PERSONS MAY APPEAR AND WILL BE GIVEN A REASONABLE OPPORTUNITY TO BE 

HEARD. 

 

PROPOSAL NO. CL-16-011 - FORMATION OF MOLALLA AQUATIC DISTRICT 

consisting of all territory within the boundary of the Molalla River School District as that 

boundary exists on January 1, 2017.  

 

The petitioners desire formation of a park and recreation district under ORS 266 and the 

adoption of a permanent rate limit of $0.29 (29 cents) per thousand dollars of assessed value 

within the proposed district.  The function of the special district is proposed to be limited to 

managing and operating the Aquatic Center located at 432 Frances Street, Molalla, Oregon. 

 

Applicable criteria may be found in ORS 198.805 and 199.462. 

 

A copy of the application, all documents and evidence submitted by or on behalf of the 

applicant and applicable criteria are available for inspection at no cost and will be provided at 

reasonable cost.   

 

To review the information in the application or for other general information contact Ken Martin 

at 503 222-0955.  
 

 

December 23, 2016       JOHN LUDLOW, CHAIR 

 


